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To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Objection to the Proposed closure of byways around Stonehenge
Date: 04 July 2019 11:39:42

Sir,

I wish to object most strongly to the proposed closure of byways around
Stonehenge.

This measure would have an impact on disabled persons,

in preventing access to areas that we can not get to because of our

In my youth, my wife and I, were keen ramblers but due to old
age and infirmity we now rely on a suitable motor vehicle to visit the
countryside, this includes the Stonehenge area.

Please consider the less able and leave these green roads open.
Regards,

Peter Milner
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